
Department of Planning and Budget 
2022 Fiscal Impact Statement  

 

1. Bill Number:   HB360 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 
 

2. Patron: Fowler 

 

3.  Committee: Health, Welfare, and Institutions 

 

4. Title: Health insurance; carrier disclosure of certain information. 

 

5. Summary:  Requires a carrier or its pharmacy benefits manager to, upon request of a health 

care provider on behalf of an enrollee or a third party on behalf of the health care provider, 

furnish certain information to the health care provider or the authorized third party. The bill 

requires the carrier to ensure the data is provided in real-time, is in the same format in which 

the request is made or agreed to by the parties, and is accurate at the time of the request.  

 

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  None – see item 8 

 

8. Fiscal Implications:  The Department of Human Resource Management, the State 

Corporation Commission, and the Department of Medical Assistance Services all anticipate 

no fiscal impact to their programs. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Department of Human Resource 

Management, Department of Medical Assistance Services, State Corporation Commission 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No 

  

11. Other Comments:  SB428 is the companion bill to HB360. 


